Initial cervical screening invitation letter for male patients eligible for cervical screening
Dear 

As a practice we are keen to offer comprehensive healthcare to all our patients.

Screening is an important part of preventative health care and taking part in regular screening reduces the risk of cancer.

For all patients with a cervix, cervical screening (a smear test) is recommended and offered ever 3 years between the ages of 25 to 49 years, then every 5 years from 49 to 65 years.

From our records you are eligible for cervical screening.  Please contact reception and ask for insert preferred appointment type.  Please bring this letter to your appointment.

If you would like to find out more about cervical screening Jo’s Trust have some useful online information and support:
https://www.jostrust.org.uk/information/cervical-screening/trans-non-binary?gclid=CjwKCAjwoP6LBhBlEiwAvCcthB7YiMNJab33sacMaggw0zNnSnv45pdUlOpv8im6zsBg5awBNKJdBhoCQwgQAvD_BwE
(The link is long so reach it using google – search: information for patients cervical screening trans men non-binary)

If you would like to discuss screening more before you attend your appointment, or if you think we may need to change details we have on your records, please get in touch.

Yours Sincerely

